
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates
Date: Thursday, April 22, 2010 9:08:00 PM

Dear Ms.James:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas &
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review
as it considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549.
Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments
may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3940 x 208
502 330-5981 (cell)

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2010 7:44 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: Proposed Rate Increase for LG & E - Case #2000-00549
 

------------------------------------------- 
From: Jo Ann James[S  
Sent: Wednesday, April  21,  2010 7:43:30 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Proposed Rate Increase for LG & E - Case #2000-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

 
Dear Public Service Commissioners:
It is my understanding that LG & E corporation is requesting a 19% rate increase. 
Please vote against  this rate hike as we're paying through the nose already.  I believe
they are making sufficient profit to operate and do not need to gorge our pocketbooks
any more!  You all have the power & obligation to be fair and equitable so please vote
against this rate hike.
 
LG & E is a very greedy corporation and does not provide us users with anything for
the money they charge us!
Jo Ann James
4210 Holly Tree Drive
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